
   

 

 

17th November 2017 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

The NSSport team is extremely pleased to share with you the outcome of our recent Ofsted inspection 

which was carried out on Friday 27th October 2017 at our holiday activities programme. 

Next Step Holiday Activities has been assessed as ‘OUTSTANDING’ in all areas of the inspection. This is a 

phenomenal achievement that is testament to the dedication, commitment and energy of a superb 

team of staff that ensures we always achieve the best that we can!  This is nothing less than the 

community deserves, and we would like to thank you all for your support. 

 

The inspection report praised all aspects of our childcare provision: 

• Children flourish in the welcoming, challenging and extremely well-organised environment. They 

enthusiastically join in with activities, are incredibly confident and develop exceptional social skills 

as they form positive relationships with the staff and other children. 
 

• Staff benefit from exceptional opportunities for their professional development, ensuring they 

have the skills to meet the children's needs highly effectively. The manager expertly monitors and 

evaluates the club, and constantly develops it to reflect the needs of the children and their 

families. 
 

• The manager and staff promote continuity for children very successfully. Strong and secure 

relationships with local schools aid this process. There is effective and highly efficient information 

sharing to ensure that staff get to know the children exceptionally well and understand how best 

to meet their needs.  
 

• Staff have excellent partnerships with parents, who are vocal in their support and praise for the 

staff and for the quality of care their children receive. They state that they are well informed 

about the day-to-day life of the club and their children's experiences.  
 

• Children enjoy a wide variety of exciting play activities. They are encouraged to play a big part in 

planning the activities together with staff. For example, children put forward their play ideas and 

suggestions for the club. Their views about what works well or could be better are highly valued 

and taken into account. 

 

Please click here for the full Ofsted inspection report. 

Mike Ward commented: “Wow! Next Step Holiday Activities first Ofsted inspection - ‘OUTSTANDING’. This 

demonstrates the hard work of all staff at NSSport and shows the level that they work at each day! As a 

company we see on a daily basis how much the children enjoy their days with us and with this grading only 

highlights the quality childcare NSSport provides. Huge congratulations to everyone involved.” 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Sam Dunn, Scott Hunter, Jack Sever & Mike Ward 

Directors | NSSport | www.nssport.co.uk 
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